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Johnson(R)

BOLT(R)

Commercial Rodenticide

for rats and mice

REG. NO. 15079 P.C.P. ACT

85 g

GUARANTEE:

Warfarin 3-(a-Acetonylbenzyl)-4-hydroxycoumarin .......0.025%
N-(2-Quinoxalinyl) sulfanilamide (sulfaquinoxaline)....0.025%

CAUTION:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.

READ LABEL BEFORE USING.

Manufactured For
S.C. JOHNSON AND SON, LIMITED,
BRANTFORD, ONT., CANADA N3T 5R1

(R)Can. Trade Mark Reg'd
449 432-1278

Bolt Commercial Rodenticide has been field tested in areas
densely infested  with rats, and which offered a liberal

selection of foods.

Bolt Commercial Rodenticide is

Attractive - Field tests have shown that Bolt Commercial
Rodenticide is highly acceptable.

Effective - Field tests have shown that Bolt Commercial
Rodenticide will kill rats and mice when used as directed.

Results - Long Term Control by continuous baiting with Bolt



Commercial Rodenticide.

CAUTION:  Protect children, domestic animals and wildlife from
bait.  If  swallowed by humans, domestic animals or wildlife this
material may reduce the clotting ability of the blood and cause
bleeding in such cases intravenous and oral administration of
Vitamin K combined with blood transfusions are indicated as in
the case of hemorrhage cause by overdoses of Bishydroxycoumarin.

Baits should be placed in areas not accessible to children and
pets, wildlife and domestic animals or in tamper proof bait
boxes.

Keep away from dogs, pets, other domestic animals and wildlife. 
Do not reuse container.  Destroy when empty.  

MADE IN U.S.A.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

Rats:  Place two Bolt Commercial Rodenticide throw paks where
rats feed, water and/or travel.  Placement along walls, in
corners, and in concealed locations is desirable.  Check bait
station daily to assure an uninterrupted supply of bait for not
less than 10 days.  Continue baiting until all signs of feeding
have stopped.

Mice:  Place 7 to 14 grams of Bolt Commercial Rodenticide in a
shallow, dry  container next to burrows in runways or where mice
are accustomed to feeding. It is recommended that bait be placed
at intervals of 3 to 4 meters. Check  bait stations daily to
assure an uninterrupted supply of bait for not less than 15 days. 
Continue baiting until all signs of feeding have stopped. 
Constant Control.  Replace depleted bait.  Stale, damp or moldy
baits should be replaced with fresh bait promptly.  Controls
Norway Rat, Roof Rat, and House Mice.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any



guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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